
 

Welcome to Year 3! 
The children have settled in really well to the start of term; they have been an 

absolute delight! 

 

We have spent a great deal of time working on friendships and playtimes, really 

trying to ensure that the children have happy times and good relationships with 

each other. They have had a super time today with their new Yr 6 buddies, 

despite the weather! 

Reminders   
 

Wednesday 18th Sept: 3G start swimming. 

Thursday 17th Sept. @ 7pm: Curriculum Evening. We’d love to see you all! We 

will be talking about what your children will be learning this term. 

 
Reading Journals -These are new documents that will contain all the different 

reading activities that the children will be involved with. We would like these to go 

home and return to school every day. They will be a really important record of all 

the reading and comprehension that goes on. 


